
From: Twitter Legal <twitter-legal@twitter.com> 
To: @Cryptome_org <jya@pipeline.com> 
Subject: Twitter Receipt of Correspondence 
Date: Sat, 18 Jul 2020 11:44:35 +0000 
  
Hello @Cryptome_org, 
 
In the interest of transparency, we are writing to inform you that Twitter has 
received a request regarding your Twitter account, @Cryptome_org, that claims 
the following content violates UK Law.  
  
@Cryptome_org 
https://twitter.com/Cryptome_org/status/1279133427774750721 
 
We have not taken any action on the reported content as a result of this request. 
If we are obligated to take action in the future, we will notify you again, unless 
legally prohibited.  
  
As Twitter strongly believes in defending and respecting the voice of our users, it 
is our policy to notify our users if we receive a legal request from an authorized 
entity (such as attorneys or legal representatives) to remove content from their 
account. We provide notice whether or not the user lives in the country where the 
request originated. This page provides more information: 
https://help.twitter.com/en/rules-and-policies/defending-and-respecting-our-
users-voice 
   
We understand that receiving this type of notice can be an unsettling experience. 
While Twitter is not able to provide legal advice, we want you to have an 
opportunity to evaluate the request and, if you wish, take appropriate action to 
protect your interests. This may include seeking legal counsel and challenging 
the request in court, contacting relevant civil society organizations, voluntarily 
deleting the content (if applicable), or finding some other resolution. For more 
information on legal requests Twitter receives from governments worldwide, 
please refer to this article on our Help Center, as well as our biannual 
Transparency Report: 
https://help.twitter.com/en/rules-and-policies/twitter-legal-faqs 
https://transparency.twitter.com 
 
Sincerely, 
Twitter 
 


